
Temporary Local Planning Instrument 02/16 Protection of Buildings 
Constructed Prior to 1911 (TLPI 02/16) 

 
At its meeting on 3 May 2016, Brisbane City Council adopted TLPI 02/16.  TLPI 
02/16 took effect on 4 May 2016 and will cease to have effect at the end of 3 May 
2017 (unless repealed at an earlier date).   

Purpose and General Effect  
The purpose of TLPI 02/16 is to facilitate protection of residential buildings 
constructed prior to 1911. The TLPI provides for the assessment of any removal or 
demolition of any pre-1911 building.  
 
TLPI 02/16 applies to the following properties: 

• 16 Adair Street, Bald Hills, described as Lots 7 & 8 on RP29037 
• 14 Jones Street, Highgate Hill, described as Lot 56 on RP11740 
• 16 Jones Street, Highgate Hill, described as Lot 57 on RP11740 
• 82 Sydney Street, New Farm, described as Lot 16 on RP57909 
• 3 Claremont Street, Red Hill, described as Lot 3 on RP20755 
• 9 Claremont Street, Red Hill, described as Lot 7 on RP20755 
• 195 Upper Brookfield Road, Upper Brookfield, described as Lot 21 on 

SP234163 
 

Further Information 
Copies of Temporary Local Planning Instrument 02/16 are available for inspection 
and purchase from the Brisbane City Council Library and Customer Service Centre, 
Level 1, North Quay Podium, Brisbane Square, 266 George Street, Brisbane. TLPI 
02/16 can also be viewed by searching for ‘Temporary Local Planning Instrument 
02/16’ at www.brisbane.qld.gov.au 
 
For more information please either visit the Council Customer Service Centre or 
telephone Council on 3403 8888.  
 
 
 
Colin Jensen, Chief Executive Officer 
 

http://www.brisbane.qld.gov.au/
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